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May 17, 2017 
 
Honorable Bob Blumenfield 
Chair, Innovation, Grants, Technology, Commerce, and Trade Committee 
Los Angeles City Council 
 
Attention: Michael Espinosa, Legislative Assistant 
 
RE:  Council file No. 14-1149 Transmitted from Energy and Environment Committee 
 
On May 17, 2017, the Energy and Environment (EE) Committee considered reports from the Los 
Angeles Department of Water and Power (LADWP), dated September 19, 2014, and the Los 
Angeles Harbor Department (LAHD), dated October 21, 2014, in response to a Motion 
(Koretz - Bonin) relative to compliance with the City’s Environmentally Preferable Purchasing 
Policy (EPPP), attached to Council file No. 14-1149. 
 
During the discussion, the EE Committee recommended for Council to note and file the LADWP 
and LAHD reports, and included recommendations to instruct the LADWP and LAHD to provide 
annual reports on the status of their compliance with the EPPP, to be modeled after the 
Department of Public Works, Bureau of Sanitation Annual Report (attached to Council file No. 
15-0494), and submitted to the Council no later than 90 days following the close of each fiscal 
year. 
 
On May 17, 2017, the EE Committee did not consider the LADWP report, dated April 24, 2017, 
relative to the status of the EPPP. 
 
Council file No. 14-1149 is now transmitted to the Innovation, Grants, Technology, Commerce, 
and Trade Committee. 
 
 
Zina Cheng 
Legislative Assistant 
Energy and Environment Committee 
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